
Subject: Re: F22 and W23 teaching schedule
From: Richard Mann <mannr@uwaterloo.ca>
Date: 4/11/22, 17:38
To: CS Director <cs-director@uwaterloo.ca>
CC: Mark Giesbrecht <mwg@uwaterloo.ca>, Roydon Fraser <rafraser@uwaterloo.ca>,
Vice Pres Academic Provost <provost@uwaterloo.ca>, Chelsey Heystee
<cheystee@uwaterloo.ca>

                                                                                    April 11, 2022

Dear Raouf (CS Director)

CC: Mark Geisbrecht (Dean, Employer)
CC: Roydon Fraser (FAUW)
CC: James Rush, Vice Pres Academic Provost
CC: Karen Parkinson (Occupational Health)
CC: Chelsey Heystee (Human Resources)

Please find attached my Medical note,

I ask that you take into account my medical accommodations before assigning duties.
In particular, I do not expect any changes to my teaching duties from before my
medical leave.

I will discuss these matters further with appropriate persons before proceeding.

  Richard Mann

Attached: Doctor's note
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On 4/11/22 16:20, CS Director wrote:

Dear Richard,

I hope all is well.

I understand from your website that you are planning to return from your medical leave on May 
8. In accordance with your accommodation agreement, I would like to provide you with your 
teaching assignments for the upcoming Fall and Winter terms as follows:

Fall 2022: 2 sections of CS 251

Winter 2023: At your choice 1 or 2 sections of CS 251

You do not need to respond until after you return to work.

Best
Raouf
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